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Hello, 
 
I'm writing in support of the new defense standards. I practice as a public defender in Douglas
County District Court. 
 

I am also writing to emphasize the critical importance of manageable caseloads for public
defenders in our justice system. Public defenders play a vital role in ensuring that every
individual, regardless of financial status, receives fair representation. However, the
overwhelming caseloads we face severely hinder our ability to provide effective counsel.

Excessive caseloads lead to inadequate preparation time, increased stress, and ultimately, a
decline in the quality of defense provided. This not only jeopardizes the rights of the accused
but also undermines public trust in the judicial system. Ensuring that public defenders have
smaller, more manageable caseloads is essential for upholding the principles of justice and
equality.

I urge the Supreme Court to consider measures that can alleviate this burden and support the
fundamental right to effective legal representation.

Thank you for your attention to this critical issue.

Catherine Houser (she/ella) 
Attorney/Abogada 
Titus, Halls, & Sellers 
(509) 888-5271
catherine@titushallssellers.com 
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